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ALTS Consultation: Alfred Lord Tennyson School move to one site 

Thank you to all those that participated in the consultation to move ALTS onto one site at 

Alfred Street. 

The responses confirmed that our intension to move Alfred Lord Tennyson School (ALTS) to 

one site, at Alfred Street from September 2025, is right for the school (children, parents and 

staff). 

In line with those responses, we are now working with the LA to create a design for an 

improved sustainable environment that is better for the children. The design is quite 

extensive and complex including: 

• Purpose-built early years provision including internal toilets, specially designed 

outdoor area and separate access arrangements. 

• New toilets suitable for younger children. 

• Refurbishment of a number of classrooms. 

• Some classrooms will be expanded. 

• Lighting upgrades. 

• Heating upgrades. 

Any building work would take place in the next academic year and would be in phases to minimise 
the disruption to KS2 children. As we did with the roof work, children may need to temporarily 
relocate to different classrooms whilst the works take place. Risk assessments would be in place to 
ensure the safety of pupils and staff and regularly reviewed. 

The plan is for Alfred Lord Tennyson School to open on one site in September 2025. 

The project is currently in the early design stages, and we will provide updates over the course of 

the year. 

If you would like to submit any thoughts, comments, questions or concerns regarding the intention 

to move to one site, we would be grateful for your responses. Please email 

OneSite@alts.northants.sch.uk.  

Thank you as always for your support, we believe that this move will best meet the needs for our 

children and staff. As ever, ALTS aims to provide the very best education possible for every 

student and child whom we serve, and even during times of challenge we will look for ways to 

improve and enhance our existing provision. 

Yours sincerely, 

Richard Scarfe 

Chair of Governors 

Alfred Lord Tennyson School 

Rushden 

Northamptonshire 

NN10 9YS 
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